
 

 
 

 

Master Builders applauds the State Government for supporting the young men and women within 
the building and construction sector, hosts and group training organisations by announcing a $24.5 
million support package.  

“In a letter to the Premier on the 19th March, Master Builders WA requested through its COVID-19 
Support Plan that the Construction Training Fund (CTF) review the investment of additional funds to 
hosts and group training providers to keep apprentices in training and support subcontractors and 
builders,  so we are pleased the Premier has taken decisive action, said John Gelavis Executive 
Director of Master Builders WA. 

“The Building and Construction Industry contributes 0.2% of the total value of construction (inclusive 
of GST) or $200 in every $100,000 worth of project value to the CTF, so we are pleased that these 
important industry funds are being used to support our training effort. 

“The Building and Construction Industry is a $24b sector,120,000 workers, the largest small business 
sector in the state covering 40,000 of the state’s 220,000 small businesses and we also employ more 
than 40 per cent of WA’s apprentices, so any measure to assist the building and construction 
industry to maintain a skilled workforce during the COVID-19 crisis Is welcome.   

“Coronavirus is a health crisis first but an economic one second. Care for our community is the 
priority in these anxious times but keeping people in jobs and small businesses going is also 
important. 

“The Premier has committed that the Building and Construction Industry will continue to operate 
during this time so we are pleased that this new support package will ensure industry is well 
positioned with a skilled workforce to meet the demands of a post COVID-19 recovery for the State. 

“It is now critical that the State Government clearly identify a pipeline of short and long-term future 
work to retain confidence in the building and construction industry, so small businesses can take up 
these important measures. 

 “Refurbishment or maintenance projects would be a good start because some may not require 
planning or building approvals. If they do, they should be fast tracked.  

“The Government could commence with minor school maintenance work, then larger asset creation 
projects like hospitals and healthcare facilities and then infrastructure investment, which supports 
all Western Australians” concluded John Gelavis 

For more information please contact: John Gelavis, Director – w: 9476 980 m: 0428 884 392 
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WA Building and Construction Industry Economic Profile 

• $24.9 BILLION SECTOR 

• 121,124 CONSTRUCTION EMPLOYMENT  

• EMPLOY 8.9% OF THE STATE’S WORKFORCE 

• 9.1% OF GROSS STATE PRODUCT 

• EMPLOY OVER 40% OF THE STATE’S APPRENTICES 

• 40,000 OF THE STATE’S 220,000 SMALL BUSINESSES ARE IN THE WA BUILDING AND 
CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY (18% WHICH IS THE LARGEST SMALL BUSINESS SECTOR IN WA)   

• 98% OF BUSINESSES IN THE BUILDING AND CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY ARE SMALL 
BUSINESS   

 

 

 


